Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 10:16 AM
To: ‘Sheets, Cheri'

Cc: Ehlert, Rosy

Subject: RE: Livermorium Park - Chevron Report
Hello Cheri,

The Interim Remedial Action Plan was submitted on January 14, 2016. It is now visible on GeoTracker. The document is
14 mb so | have not attached it.

| will be retiring from Alameda County Environmental Health effective January 22, 2016. Dilan Roe will take over as the
case worker for this case. Therefore, please address future correspondence for this site to her. Hope the remainder of

the case goes well.

Dilan can be reached at 510-567-6767 or dilan.roe@acgov.org.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791

jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Sheets, Cheri [mailto:crsheets@cityoflivermore.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 8:44 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Cc: Ehlert, Rosy <rmehlert@cityoflivermore.net>

Subject: Livermorium Park - Chevron Report

Good Morning Jerry,

Can you please let me know if Chevron has completed the Interim Remedial Action Plan which was due to you last
Thursday, January 14, 2015? | do not see it posted on geotracker.

Thank you,

Cheri R. Sheets

City Engineer, Engineering Division

Community & Economic Development Department
City of Livermore

(925) 960-4500
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